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    Thursday 28th November 2019
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Tomorrow is non-school uniform day – The Friends of Stockham are asking children to bring in a luxury item for our Christmas hampers.

Well done to Holly in Year 5 who is performing in the Pantomime production of Cinderella this year (see-attached poster)

Coming up soon for the whole school

9th December – KS1 Christmas show 6pm

10th – KS1 Christmas show 1.30pm

11th – Whole school pantomime trip to see Sleeping Beauty in Swindon

16th – KS2 Christmas show 6pm

17th – KS2 Christmas show 1.30pm

18th – Christmas dinner day and Christmas jumper or something festive day
19th – Term ends at 12.10pm

January 6th 2020 – Children return to school. 

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Lila & Kaine. Thank you for your help. 



Ticket sales for KS1 for "Hey Ewe" Christmas show will be on Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd December at 8.30am in the hall.

Tickets sales for KS2 for "Christmas is Forever" Christmas show will be on Monday 9th and Tuesday 10th December at 8.30am in the hall.
It's non-uniform day THIS FRIDAY (tomorrow)! Please could children bring in an item to put in our luxury Christmas hampers. Suitable luxury items include chocolates, wine, Christmas puddings, fancy biscuits, luxury jams, mince pies, crackers, decorations, etc. Please ensure that perishable items have a best before date AFTER Christmas! Tickets to win one of our lovely hampers are still available; winners will be drawn at our Christmas lunch (18th Dec). Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com

CLASS NEWS
Year F  In maths we have been learning about more, less and fewer and in literacy we have

             been making our own page in the story ‘Going on a Bear Hunt’.
Year 1  In maths we have been looking at adding 2 numbers using the Part Whole model. 

             In English we have been using adjectives to describe the Wolf.
Year 2  We have been finding the difference between two numbers in maths this week.  We

             have used cubes and the bar model to help us with this.  In English we have been

             planning and writing our own stories using The Freedom Bird as a guide.
Year 3  In maths this week we have been using column subtraction to subtract 3-digit 
             numbers. In English we have been looking at calligram poems. We are also
             practising hard for our Christmas show!
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy deepening our knowledge of our book 'Escape From 
             Pompeii' by investigating the different settings. We have tried hard to use amazing
             adjectives and powerful verbs when writing our descriptions. 
             In maths we have been starting to learn about length and have been busy using
             rulers and converting measurements.   In topic we learnt all about Boudicaa and
             what a powerful force she was when defending her country against the
             Romans. 

Year 5  This week Year 5 have been finishing their explanation writing in English.  We have

             also been making some beautiful Christmas stockings in D.T.  In maths we have

             been multiplying 2 digit numbers.
Year 6  In Year 6 we have been creating Benin bronzes out of clay.  We have been

             exploring angles in maths.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Isla Mae and Amelie for lovely writing and illustrations for Going on a Bear Hunt.
Year 1  Zachary for showing great confidence in phonics and always having his hand up

             to take part.  Jasper for using his determination when doing the challenge in

             maths, well done you did not give up!
Year 2  Elijah and Olivia for excellent perseverance in maths this week.  You showed 

             determination to represent the difference in a bar model.  Well done!
Year 3  Skyla and Lola for fantastic listening & independent work in art this week. Your
             self-portraits are amazing!
Year 4  Tiana for always having beautiful manners and being a brilliant behaviour role 
             model.  Jessica for super effort in English this week and for writing some brilliant
             sentences with amazing adjectives and powerful verbs. 

Year 5  Nola and Summer for some excellent sewing skills when making their Christmas

             stockings.
Year 6  Albie for being so creative and thinking outside of the box in art.  Isla for her super

             contribution during French.  She was very confident in trying new words!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

You can support FOS by shopping online with thousands of popular retailers. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/  to find out more. Or by shopping with https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  Any purchases you make will raise money for Friends of Stockham (at no extra cost to you)! You can also support FOS when purchasing personalised gifts from local retailers Snob & Lock and The Funky Teapot.
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










